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 Head Teacher – Mrs R Farnell-Hill
Pike Fold Community Primary School

Old Market Street 

Blackley

M9 8QP   
Tel – 0161 702 3669/ Fax – 0161 795 2192

www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk                                                           admin@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
Twitter:@PikeFoldPrimary

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are planning to take the children in Year 4 on a visit to Eureka.
The date of the visit will be Thursday 25th January 2024. The children need to be in school at normal time as we will be leaving at 9:30 at the very latest. We will be returning from Eureka at 2:45 returning in time for home time at the end of the day.
During our visit to Eureka, we will be taking part in a workshop called Chew to Poo. This will go through how the digestive system works, the journey food takes from the mouth through our bodies and healthy eating. We will have the rest of the day to explore Eureka and take part in lots of fun science experiments.
Children will need to wear school uniform as normal on the day of the trip. 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, they will be provided with a packed lunch from our school kitchen. 

If your child is not entitled to free school meals you can either: 

•
Send your child with a packed lunch from home - please ensure any previous order made on the Select system has been cancelled 1 week before the date of the trip. If, by this deadline, a child still has a hot meal in the system the school will provide them with a packed lunch of their choice and the account will be charged.

Or 

•
Order a packed lunch for them using the Select system 1 week before the date of the trip. If, by this deadline, a child still has a hot meal in the system the school will provide them with a packed lunch of their choice and the account will be charged.
If your child is having a packed lunch on the day of the trip, please send their food in a carrier bag, labelled with their name, so that it can be disposed of after lunch.
For this trip, we are asking for a contribution of £10.00 per child. School will pay for transport for children. Please pay this via School Spider. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough parental contributions, the trip will not be able to go ahead.
Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 4 Team
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